
 

Erica Morgan 

Chair 

Selattyn and Gobowen Parish Council 

 

17 April 2024 

 

Via e-mail: ericamorgan@selattyngobowen-pc.gov.uk  

 

Dear Councillor: 

 

Following the recent crash on the A5 in Gobowen which resulted in the 

death of seven cows, I’m writing to ask you to permit People for the 

Ethical Treatment of Animals (PETA) to place a memorial near the 

accident site to commemorate the lives lost. 

 
Our memorial would let people know that the best way to prevent crashes 

such as this one, which likely happened on the way to an abattoir, is to go 

vegan – because cows shouldn’t have to make such terrifying journeys at 

all. It would also remind lorry drivers who transport animals of their 

responsibility to the thousands of living, feeling beings they haul every 

year and to the motorists whose lives are endangered when a lorry 

overturns.  

 

Thank you for your consideration.  

 

Yours sincerely,  

 

Elisa Allen  

 
Vice President of Programmes  

PETA 
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